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Wednesday 25th January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Following on from my letter last Friday, I can now confirm that the following classes will 
be OPEN on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
2HB 
2MJ 
4MA 
 
All other classes are CLOSED to pupils. 
 
For any child who is at home, remote learning tasks are available to access via our school 
website.  Follow the link below and select Spring Term 1 from the appropriate year group. 
 
https://www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk/home-learning/ 

 
I’m sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your children at short 
notice, and that they will experience further disruption to their education. I understand 
that this situation may be frustrating, and ask that all members of our school community 
to continue to treat each other with respect. Beeston Primary School remains committed 
to providing a safe and secure environment for our pupils and will continue to deliver high-
quality teaching. 

We are working closely with our staff union representatives to keep us up-to-date with the 
situation, and I will inform you as soon as possible if arrangements change further.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mr Edensor and the Governing Board 
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